NEWSLETTER PRE-SCHOOL

April 2014

ALL

Thank you all for coming to our fairytale event last Friday, we had so much fun preparing it and enjoyed showing it to you all and hope that you did too.

Can you imagine that the school year is coming to an end[®]. Luckily for all of us we get to finish with a big and fun event.

Circus Badutski is once again coming to town and we will have to start preparing for a fabulous show in the coming weeks so that the end will be full of smiles and laughs that we will remember for years to come.

As you know we sadly had to say goodbye to Christina who will be returning to Denmark in the coming month.

DATES TO REMEMBER

1st of May – Labor day

6th of June – Circus 3-5pm BBQ and last day of school

9th of June – 3rd term begins

27th of June – 3rd term ends

KUBWA

Our dear new friend Norh has settled well into the group and we are all getting along very well and having fun together in the group.

The children have developed and grown a lot since the Christmas break in such a positive way.

This month we went on a small field trip to Verona's house where we got to paint on the walls in one of the rooms © and we also had a lovely lunch before returning to school.

Mini-playschool

We have worked on the letters A & B in addition to the fairytale theme and we also started to look at the numbers 1 -5.

KIDOGO

Part of our Easter preparations included painting eggs and then right before Easter we went on an egg hunt[©]

Many fairytales were read, we dressed up and decorated crowns and CD's for our "magical room" which we presented at the fairytale event.

We also did a measuring exercise with the children and they have been very interested in talking about who is "small" and who is "big".

We see that all the children are enjoying a lot together and new friendships have been established[©]

Sadly we have to say goodbye to a dear friend very soon, Aslak will have his last day on 9th May as he and his family is returning to Denmark.

We have enjoyed having him with us and we will miss him a lot

PLAY SCHOOL

In April we have mostly worked on our play that we preformed last Friday during the fairytale event. The play was created by the children themselves, starting with brainstorming, making their own roles, names, lines and finally their own costumes that included crowns, swords and dresses.

Besides practicing and working on the play we also had time to work on a few letters.

Playing new games that Michelle introduced us to have been a lot of fun. Basically we have had a great month that also meant finally welcoming Sia back to the group.

Anette, Caitlin, Christina, Elisabeth, Julia, Karen-Emilie, Kasper, Michelle, Rasmus, Veila and Nina